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always responds to our request for security cover. “We 
remain grateful.”

He assured that the doors of the university are always open 
to partner with the Army in the area of training and 
research. According to him, should they need any special 
training or short course, the command should not hesitate 
to indicate their interest and the university will oblige.

Earlier responding, the Brigade Commander, Brigadier 
General M. A. Sadiq, thanked the management for the visit 
and assured that the Command would always be happy to 
support and assist the university in any way possible. He 
noted that “Bayero University is very dear to us, and we 
shall do everything humanly possible to protect it.”

General Sadiq, who expressed sadness as to the way in 
which Soldiers are often invited to quench civil unrest in The Management of Bayero University, Kano has 

commended the security agencies in Kano State for 
the adequate security cover rendered to the 

university and environment during the End Bad 
Governance national protest.

The Vice Chancellor, Professor Sagir Adamu 
Abbas, who led the Management team on 
courtesy visits to the heads of Security 

th
Agencies in the state on Wednesday, 14  
Augus t ,  2024 ,  exp res sed  p ro found  
appreciation for the proactive measures taken 
by deploying their personnel to the university 
throughout the protest period. Those visited 
include the Commander, Three Brigade, 
Nigerian Army, Bukavu Barracks, the Kano 
state Police Commissioner and the Director 
State Service.

At the Three Brigade, Nigerian Army, Bukavu 
Barracks, the Vice Chancellor told the 
Commander that “the Management decided 
to pay a special visit to your good office so as 
to register our profound appreciation for the 
special consideration given to the university. 
In particular, your officers and men have done 
wonderfully well in securing the university 
during the last national protest. We are indeed 
very grateful for this.”

According to him, the university campuses 
have been the target of attacks by hoodlums, 
but for the deployment of troops the 
University remained peaceful to which the 
soldiers on ground thwarted the bad intention, 
the reby  making  the  campus   more 
comfortable and calm throughout the tensed 
situation. 
In particular, Professor Sagir Abbas said the 
Commandant of Janguza Barracks has been 
very cooperative with the Management as he 

BUK Management Visits 
Security Chiefs in Kano, 

Commends Pro-activeness 
in Addressing Challenges

By Lamara Garba

VC, Prof. Sagir A. Abbas (centre) with Commander Three Brigade, Brig. 
General M.A. Sadiq along with other management in a group photograph 

The BUK Team in a group photograph with CP and other Senior Police Officers 
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Chancellor, Professor Sagir Abbas expressed gratitude for 
the existing cordiality and the tremendous assistance the 
personnel of the Service  have been rendering with a view 
to ensuring a peaceful atmosphere within the University 
community. 

In his response, the Director, Alhaji Alhassan N. 
Muhammad, reaffirmed the commitment of the Service in 
protecting and securing the state from any element of 
criminality. In particular, he said University as a 
cosmopolitan place which brings together diverse people 
has to be given  special attention and consideration. ”This 
is part of our national service, we shall always be there for 
you, feel free to always come to us.”

Those on the entourage include the Deputy Vice 
Chancellor, Academics, Professor Sani Mohammed 
Gumel, DVC Management Services, Professor Mahmoud 
Umar Sani, DVC Research and Development, Professor 
Abdullahi Sule-Kano, University Librarian, Dr Kabiru 
Dahiru Abbas, Director Security Alhaji Abdulyaqin 
Ibrahim, Head of Public Affairs, Lamara Garba and 
Deputy Registrar, Vice Chancellor's Office, Malam 
Haruna Aliyu.

the country, however, charged members of the academics 
to conduct a thorough research to find a solution to that. 
“You need to educate the citizens about our primary 
assignment,” he declared.

Also the team had visited the Kano State Police Command 
to express similar appreciation, explaining that the Police 
in the state have been very supportive to the cause of the 
University. The Vice Chancellor, particularly, commended 
the Rijiyar Zaki and Dorayi Police Division for what he 
described as its adequate security surveillance within the 
University environment.

The Vice Chancellor, while congratulating the new Police 
boss, prayed for a hitch free assignment in Kano. He also 
said the visit was to further solidify the existing 
relationship between the University and the Police 
Command.

The Police Commissioner, Salmanu Dogo Garba, who 
received the Vice Chancellor and his team, expressed 
delight for the visit, saying that Police is a friend to all and 
said that it is their civic responsibilities to ensure peaceful 
environment in the society.

The Management team was also at the State Command of 
the Directorate of State Service in which the Vice 

training. She disclosed that the Center was established 
through a collaboration between Bayero University, Kano 
and Florida State University to promote the culture of 
reading especially at early grade level.

According to her, the collaboration was made such that 
BUK provided the manpower from its lecturers who 
specialized in the teaching of languages and teacher 
education, adding that these lecturers were trained by 
Florida State University to acquire the best methodology in 
the teaching of early grade reading, which was popularly 
known as 5+2 components of teaching reading 
(phonological/phonemics awareness, phonics, oral 
reading fluency, vocabulary, comprehension plus concept 
of print and writing).

She disclosed that the training came into being as the 
contribution of the Centre toward a successful take-off of 
the newly introduced National Reading Framework policy. 
She added that it took the Centre about five months to plan 
the free programme with  100 participants that were 
sourced from public and private community primary 
schools including  Zamfara, Katsina, Jigawa and Kano 
States.

The Director said in addition to the train-the-trainer 
programme for Universal Basic Education Commission 
(UBEC)  conducted  in  May 2024 ,  where  two 
representatives each from the 36 states of the federation 
were trained, in preparation for the early-grade reading 
policy.

The Nigeria Centre for Reading Research and 
Development (NCRRD), Bayero University, Kano 
through the support of the office of the Senior Special 
Assistant to the President on Sustainable Development 
Goals  (SDGs) organized a Two-Day Capacity 
Development Training on Teaching Early Grade Reading 
to neighboring community primary Schools.

th
The two-day training took place on Tuesday 13  and 

thWednesday 14 August, 2024 at Center's Conference 
Room, New Campus. It was aimed at equipping teachers 
and ensuring that all children develop strong foundational 
reading skills as a proviso for a brighter future.

In her opening remarks, the Director of the Centre, 
Professor Talatu Musa, welcomed participants to the 

NCRRD Organizes Two-Day Capacity Building on Teaching Early Grade Reading 
By Suleiman Salihu 

Participants in a  group phonograph
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'vocabulary' is as a tool and which is as old as human oral 
communication known to the human species. He, however, 
said the concept of the term was equally versatile and 
described in different ways by different linguists. He 
explained four (4) types of vocabularies often considered 
by linguistics to include, listening, speaking, reading and 
writing. He went further to discuss on stages, strategies and 
content for vocabulary development to the participants in 
relation to the Early-Grade Reading. He related difficulty 
in communication at the basic levels of education to lack of 
vocabulary. 

Dr. Umar Kabir, who presented a paper on “Systematic 
and Explicit Phonics Instruction for Early Graders,” 
explained to the participants the qualities of good phonics 
instruction, phonics key terms, sequence of systematic and 
explicit phonics lesson, phonics skills methods and 
strategies with practical sessions, among other things.

Other facilitators who made presentations at the Day-2 of 
the workshop were Prof. M. A. Kamba, who spoke on 
“Engaging Libraries to implore Early-Grade Reading 
Skills,” Dr. Aisha Umar Abdullahi Tsiga, presented her 
paper on “Techniques for Teaching Comprehension in 
Early-Grade Reading,” Dr. Bello S. Abdullahi, spoke on 
“Teaching Effective Writing Skills at Early-Grade,” 
Malam Abdullahi S. Ahmad, took the participants through 
“ICT and technology integration for Teaching Early-
Grade Reading,” and Dr. Adamu Idris, made his 
presentation on “Components of Reading at Early-
Grade.”

The training was attended by a representative of the office 
of the Senior Special Assistant to the President on 
Sustainable Development Goals (SDG), Mr. Lobina 
Chineke Nkem, a well-trained Florida research fellow and 
many others within and outside the State. 

She hoped that the free training would provide the 
participants the required proficiency in the teaching of 
reading that would also revive the reading culture among 
the students at all levels of education.

Earlier, the Deputy Director, Research of the Centre, Prof. 
M. A. Kamba gave an overview of the workshop and 
ground rules to guide the participants through the 
workshop.

Prof. Amina Adamu, who is the Deputy Director (Admin. 
and Partnership) made her presentation on “Enhancing 
Teaching Early Grade Reading through Phonemic 
Awareness.” She opined that 'phonemic awareness' as the 
ability of a child to understand the written symbols (letters 
and alphabets) and the ability to distinguish and 
manipulate phonemes in a spoken word. She cited 
examples as if a child can segment individual sounds in the 
word dog, count and say those sounds individually and or if 
a child can listen to the sounds /f/ /a/ /s/ /t/ and blend them to 
say the word fast was also showing the evidence of 
phonemic awareness.

Dr. Aminu Bala Danyaro, made his presentation on 
“Fluency Activities for Improving Teaching Early 
Grade Reading Skills.” He began by lamenting the 
deteriorating nature of Nigeria students' competence and 
performance in reading, adding that a number of 
researches depict that reading had not been taught in 
systematic or implicit ways, especially in the elementary 
level of education in Nigeria, which he viewed as a serious 
challenge that need to be addressed. He described 'reading 
fluency' as complex and multifaceted that is made up of at 
least three key elements; accuracy, rate and prosody which 
he explained in parts.

In his paper titled; “Vocabulary Development for Early-
Grade Reading,” Prof. Mansur Sale Kiyawa stated that 

drip irrigation installation and maintenance, and water 
quality assessment. 

The Centre for Dryland Agriculture (CDA), Bayero 
University Kano (BUK) conducted a training workshop 
for the staff of the Federal Ministry of Agriculture and 
Food Security (FMAFS) on Urban and Peri-Urban 
Agriculture. The workshop, held from July 9 to July 13, 
2024, aimed at providing theoretical and practical 
knowledge to employees of the Nutrition and Food Safety 
Department of the Ministry.

The training featured numerous presentations and hands-
on sessions facilitated by Dr Mustapha Mohammed Bello. 

Participants engaged in practical sessions at the various 
units of the CDA Research and Training Farm, including 
the greenhouses, livestock and poultry facilities, and water 
and irrigation management. Participants were trained in 
media preparation for vegetable establishment, nursery 
and greenhouse management, and best practices in 
handling seedlings. The practical sessions also covered 

CDA Trains Federal Ministry of Agriculture and Food Security 
Staff on Urban and Peri-Urban Agriculture

By Nura Garba

A practical session of the drip irrigation during the training at CDA farm
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peri-urban agriculture training.

Mr. Abare Amos commented, "The practical sessions have 
been thorough, and my understanding of fish hatchery and 
livestock production management has greatly expanded." 
Another participant expressed appreciation for the 
sophisticated agricultural technology experienced during 
the training and commended CDA for their exemplary 
research and training facilities.

The workshop concluded with participants committing to 
applying the knowledge gained to their work, ensuring 
improved urban and peri-urban agricultural practices and 
enabling policies.

The workshop also included a practical session on poultry, 
livestock, and fish production units, where participants 
learned about the equipment and technologies used in fish 
farming, including machinery for processing and value-
addition. 

Participants shared positive feedback on the hands-on 
training, noting its potential to promote safe home farming 
and inform policy-making in agriculture and food nutrition 
practices. Mr. Adunlawo Julius Adekunle, leading the 
participants from FMAFS, remarked, "The World Bank-
sponsored training aims to build capacity and enlighten 
beneficiaries in Gombe State, our area of intervention." He 
praised the CDA, BUK, for its excellence in urban and 

The workshop featured several presentations and 
interactive sessions which made it more interesting and 
participatory.

During the first day, the Centre Director, Prof. Ahmed 
Iliasu discussed the overview of career services with the 
participants. He discussed on the components and 
challenges of career services and ethics of career 
counseling. In the second part of his presentation, he talked 
about "Understanding Student Needs and Career Goals.

The second day had Dr. Isa Ado, the Deputy Dean of 
Faculty of Education, who explained at length the 
strategies for promoting career services to the university 
students.

Dr. Kabir Bello Dungurawa, Director, Center for Teaching 
and Learning did the second presentation on "Resources 
and Support available for Administrative/Faculty Officers 
for delivering Career Services."

Dr Dugurawa charged the administrative officers to bring 
out the best in the students and to develop themselves 
personally. He emphasized on the evolution of career 
service to explain its significant historical timeline to the 
participants and further encouraged proper placement of 
staff.

The Chairman of the Occasion, the Deputy Vice 
Chancellor, Academics, Bayero University Kano, 
Professor Mohammad Sani Gumel, who was represented 
by Professor Tijjani Hassan Darma, Provost, College of 
Natural and Pharmaceutical Sciences, stressed the 
importance of a career center in the university and 
highlighted the roles which the faculty officers are to play 
in career service delivery.

The interactive session include numerous contributions 
from the participants. 

Malama Bilikisu Mohammad Yusuf, Faculty Officer of 
Pharmaceutical Sciences, urged her fellow participants to 
implement what they have learnt in the workshop to 
combat the corruption practice existing in public service in 

Career Service Center, Bayero University Kano has 
organized a 2-day Sensitization Workshop themed 
"Promoting Career Service Delivery" in the Board Room 
of Faculty of Education. It took place from Wednesday 
14th to Thursday 15th August, 2024.

The Vice Chancellor, Bayero University Kano, Professor 
Sagir Adamu Abbas, who declared the workshop open, 
commended the Centre for conducting workshop. He said 

the University Management has placed great premium on 
quality assurance mechanisms in all facet of the 
University, which gave smooth operation for career service 
delivery. 

The Director, Career Service Center, Professor Ahmed 
Iliyasu, said the objective of the workshop was to promote 
career service delivery in the University in order to help 
students pursue their career goals,  have a smooth 
transition from school employment and to have a 
successful career after education. 

He added that TETFUND is working to have the career 
service centre established across various tertiary 
institutions in Nigeria with the aim of making every 
student useful to himself and the nation.

Career Service Center Holds Workshop for BUK Admin Of ficers 
By Nura Garba

Participants of the Career Service Workshop
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At the end of the workshop, Mr Zahraddeen Ibrahim, 
Faculty Officer of Social Sciences said he has learnt new 
skills in human relations and how to achieve personal 
development and career goals.

order to reduce the challenges it poses to successful career 
service delivery in the country.

She expressed appreciation for organizing the sensitization 
workshop and assured that everything learnt would be 
implemented.

lay a solid foundation that will make the association great.

Prof Pate, a Professor of Media and Society, was a pioneer 
Dean of Faculty of Communication in Bayero University, 
Kano. He was also a former Dean of the School of 
Postgraduate Studies and the Ag Chairman of the 
Committee of Deans and Directors in the same University 
(2019-2021). 

Equally, he is the immediate past Vice Chairman of the 
Tertiary Education Trust Fund (TETFUND) Advisory 
Group and a member of the National Research and 
Development Standing Committee. 

Before joining the serivice of BUK as a Professor, he had 
served as a Professor in the Department of Mass 
Communication at the University of Maiduguri, where he 
rose through the ranks from Graduate Assistant to become 
a full Professor in 2007.

Other elected officials include Mr Christabel Ojay iyanya 
from Joy FM,  as Deputy President; Mr Festus Kehinde, 
former GM Ogun State TV  was returned as Treasurer.

Also elected unopposed are: Alhaji Ado Sa'idu Warawa, 
Station Manager of Freedom Radio Kano,  as Vice 
President, North West; Alhaji Adamu ISA Abadan, Vice 
President, North East, former GM, Borno Radio and 
Television; Mr Frederick Douyo Fabor, VP South South 
from Bayelsa State Television; Isma'il Sani, North Central  
from WTV and Mr Adedeji  Balogun, VP, South West from 
Channels TV

The Vice Chancellor of Federal University, Kashere, 
Professor Umaru A  Pate, has been elected as the pioneer 
President of the Society of Nigerian Broadcasters (SNB) .

The Chairman of the Electoral Committee, Engineer Yomi 
Bolanrinwa,  announced the result on Thursday, 15th 
August, 2024 after a rigorous process of election held at  
Nicon Luxury Hotel, Abuja.

Professor Pate scored 231 votes to defeat Mr. Okoduwa 
Matthew Eigbobor, who scored 12 votes. He was a former 
Zonal Director of NBC.

In his acceptance speech, the SNB President, Prof. Umaru 
Pate, expressed gratitude to members of the Society for 
finding him worthy to occupy the exalted seat.He vowed to 

Prof. Pate Emerges Society of Nigerian Broadcasters' Pioneer President
By Lamara Garba 

Auwalu Halilu, said the forum consists  civil society 
organisations, civil servants, academics and media 
advocating for improved best practices in education in 

Dr Auwalu Halilu, of the Department of Adult Education 
and Community Services has been elected as the new 
Chairman of Kano State Accountability Forum on 
Education (K-SAFE).

The Commissioner of Education, Alhaji Umar Haruna 
Doguwa, who inaugurated the newly elected executives of 
K-SAFE, assured of his unflinching support to the newly 
inaugurated leadership. He said that his door is open for 
advice on how to take education in Kano state to greater 
heights.

The Commissioner advised the new leadership to engage 
their predecessors to consolidate their achievements. He 
said the state is looking into the possibility of opening 7-10 
boarding schools closed by the previous administration 
this term.

In his inaugural speech, the chairman of K-SAFE, Dr 

BUK's Auwalu Halilu Elected K-Safe Chairman
By Nura Garba 

Prof. Umaru Pate and other executives taking oath of allegiance 

Dr. Auwalu Halilu
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Mahe Alkali, Assistant Secretary (Government); Abubakar 
Abdullahi, Treasurer; Nasiru Yusuf Ibrahim, Public 
Relations Officer l and Nafisa Murtala Ahmad, Public 
Relations Officer ll.

The rest of them are Hassan Ibrahim Gama, chairman 
advocacy committee, Rukayya Abdulrahman, secretary 
advocacy committee; Akibu Hamisu, chairman Resource 
Mobilization committee; Hafsat Ibrahim secretary of 
Resource Mobilization committee.

Kano state. He noted that K-SAFE is supporting the 
government in education sub sector to ensure 
accountability and effective service delivery.

The newly inaugurated Exco has Dr Auwalu Halilu as co-
chairperson (CSO) and Malam Munzali Mustapha co-
chair (government).

Others are Dr Abdussalam Muhammad Kani, Secretary;  
Maryam Garba Usman, Assistant Secretary (CSO); Surajo 

th th
The Senate at its 414  meeting held on Thursday 25  July, 2024 approved the conversion of the School of Postgraduate 
Studies to College of Postgraduate Studies and change of nomenclature of the Principal Officers as follows:

In a statement signed by the Acting Director, Directorate of Examination, Admission and Records (DEAR), Malam 
Aminu Wada Kurawa, the statement, the Senate also considered and approved the 2023/2024 academic Calendar for 
Dangote Business School and School of Postgraduate Studies as follows:

Dangote Business School Calendar for 2023/2024 Academic Session 

Senate Approves Conversion of SPS to College of Postgraduate Studies (CPS)
 … Approves 2023/2024 Academic Calendar for DBS, SPS

 

S/N OLD NOMENCLATURE NEW NOMENCLATURE  

1. Dean, School of Postgraduate Studies Provost, College of Postgraduate Studies  
2. Deputy Dean (Academics) Deputy Provost (Academics)  

3. Deputy Dean (Professional Programmes) Deputy Provost (Professional Programmes)  
4. Secretary, SPS Director, SPS  

 

S/N
 

Activity
 

Date 
 1.

  
Registration for both Fresh and Returning Students –

 2023/2024 Session
 

(5 Weeks)
 

Monday, 22nd

 
July to Friday, 30 th

 
August, 

2024
 2.

  
First Semester Lectures

 
–
 

2023/2024 Session
 

(13
 Weeks)

 

Monday, 2nd

 
September to Monday, 

 2nd

 
December, 2024

 3.
  

First Semester Examinations
  

-
 
2023/2024 Session

 
(2

 Weeks)
 

Wednesday, 4 th

 
December to Sunday, 

22nd

 
December, 2024

 4.
  

Break Between First and Second Semester Lectures –
 2023/2024 Session

 
(2

 
Weeks)

 

Monday,23rd

 
December, 2024

 
to 

Monday, 6th

 
January, 2025

 
5.
  

Second Semester Lectures –
 
2023/2024  (13

 
Weeks)

  
Tuesday, 7th

 
January

 
to Tuesday, 8 th

 
April, 2025

 
6.
  

Consideration of Results for First Semester Full Time 
Special 2023/2024 Session by DBS Board 

Saturday, 22nd

 
February, 2025

 

7.  Second Semester Examinations 2023/2024 Session (3 
Weeks) 

Monday, 7 th

 April to Monday 28 th

 April, 
2025 

8.  Deadline for Submission of Project/Long Essay Tuesday, 6 th
 May, 2025  

9.  Deadline for Submission of Internship Results Tuesday, 8 th
 July, 2025  

10.  Admission against 2024/2025 Academic Session for 
MBA, M.Ent., and PGDM Programmes  (2 Weeks) 

Tuesday, 1 st
 July to Monday, 14 th

 June, 
2025 

11.  Compilation of Results 2023/2024 Academic Session  
(3 Weeks) 

Monday, 28 th
 July to Monday, 18 th

 
August, 2025  

12.  Consideration of Results 2023 /2024 Academic 
Session by DBS Board 

Thursday, 28 th
 August, 2025  
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School of Postgraduate Studies Academic Calendar for 2023/2024 Academic Session

S/N Activity Date 
1. Release of First Batch of Admission Against 2023/2024 

Academic Session
Monday, 10th June, 2024

2. Closure of Application for  Admission Against 2023/2024 
Academic Session

Friday, 5 th July, 2024

3. Release of Second  Batch of Admission Against 2023/2024  
Academic Session

Monday, 29 th July. 2024

4. Screening and Registration  Against 2023/2024 Academic 
Session  for First Batch of Admitted Students and Registration 
for Returning Students (15 Weeks)

Monday, 1 st July to Friday, 11 th

October, 2024

5. Screening and Registration  Against 2023/2024 Academic 
Session for Second Batch of Admitted Students

 

(10 Weeks)

 

Monday, 5 th August to Friday, 11 th

October, 2024

6.

 

First Semester Lectures for the 2023/2024 Academic Session

 

(15 Weeks)

 

Monday,19 th August to Saturday, 
30th

 

November, 2024

7.

 

First Semester Examinations for the 2023/2024 Academic 
Session

 

(3 Weeks)

 

Monday, 2 nd December to Saturday, 
21st

 

December, 2024

8.

 

Break Between First and Second Semester  for the 2023/2024 
Academic Session

 

(2 Weeks)

 

Monday, 23 rd December, 2024 to 
Saturday, 4 th January, 2025

9.

 

Marking, Compilation and Collation of First Semester 
Examinations Results for the 2023/2024 Academic Session (3 
Weeks)

 

Monday, 23 rd December, 2024 to 
Saturday, 11 th January, 2025

10.

 

Departmental and Faculty Boards Meetings to consider First 
Semester Examinations Results for the 2023/2024 Academic 
Session

 

(1 Week)

 

Monday, 27 th January to Saturday, 
30th

 

January, 2025

11.

 

Consideration of First Semester Examinations Results 
2023/2024 Academic Session by the SPS Board

 

Wednesday, 5 th February, 2025

12.

 

Second Semester Lectures for the 2023/2024 Academic 
Session

 

(15 Weeks)

 

Monday, 6 th January to Saturday, 
19th

 

April, 2025 

13.

 

Second Semester Examinations for the 2023/2024 Academic 
Session

 

(2 Weeks)

 

Monday, 21 st April to Saturday, 3 rd

May, 2025

 

14.

 

Marking, Compilation and Collation of Second Semester 
Examinations Results for the 2023/2024 Academic Session

 

(2 
Weeks)

 

Monday, 5 th May to Saturday, 17 th

May, 2025

 

15.

 

Departmental and Faculty Boards Meetings to consider 
Second Semester Examinations Results for the 2023/2024 
Academic Session

 

(1 Week)

 

Monday, 19 th May to Saturday, 24 th

May, 2025

 

16.

 

Consideration of Second Semester Examinations Results 
2023/2024 Academic Session by the SPS Board

 

Wednesday, 4 th June, 2025

17.

 

Application

 

for Postgraduate Admission Against 2024/2025  
Academic Session

 

Monday,2nd September, 2024 to 
Friday, 28 th February, 2025

18.

 

Admission Against 2024/2025 Academic 

 

Session for 
Postgraduate  Programmes by Departments

 

(1 Week)

 

Monday, 17 th March to Friday,21 st

March, 2025 

19.

 

SPS Board Meetings to Consider Admission Against Wednesday, 26 th March, 2025
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21.
 

Deadline for Submission of Long Essay/Projects/Dissertation & Theses   -
   

Friday 1st  
November, 

2024
 

a)  PGD Engineering                                                -  2020/2021  Candidates  

b)  PGD (Others)                                                     -  2021/2022  Candidates  

c)  Professional Masters Degree  
     Full-time                                                       -  2021/2022  Candidates  
     Part-time                                                      -  2020/2021  Candidates  

d)  Academic Masters Degree                                 -  2019/2020  Candidates  
e)  M.Phil                                                                 -  2021/2022  Candidates  
f)  Ph.D:                                                               

     Full-time                                                        -  2017/2018  Candidates  
               

Part-time                                                      -
 

2015/2016
 

Candidates
 

 
1

 
Registration for First Batch of New Students 

and Returning Students  
Monday 1st  

July, 2024 
 

To  

Friday 11th  October, 2024   

15 
 

Weeks  

2  Registration for Second Batch of New 
Students  

Monday 5th  August, 2024  
To  

Friday 11th
 October, 2024  

10  
Weeks  

3                             First Semester  
Lectures  

Monday 19th
 August, 2024  

To  
 Saturday 30th

  November, 2024  

 
15 Weeks  

4
 

First Semester 
 

Examinations
 

Monday 2nd

  
December 2024 

 
To

 Saturday 21st

  
December, 2024

 

 
3 

 Weeks
 5

 
Break Between 

 1st

 
and 2nd

 
semester

 

Monday 23rd

  
December, 2024

 To 
 

 
Saturday 4th

 
January, 2025

 

 2 
 Weeks

 6

 

Second Semester 

 Lectures

 
 

Monday 6th

 

January, 2025 

 To

 
 

Saturday 19th

 

April, 2025

 

 15 Weeks

 
7

 

Second Semester 

 
Examinations

 

Monday 21st

 

April, 2025 

 
                

To 

 
Saturday 3rd

 

May, 2025

 

       

2 

 
Weeks

 

 Faculty of Allied Health Sciences: Harmonized Induction Ceremony
The ceremony is scheduled to hold as follows:

thDate: Tuesday, 20  August, 2024
Time: 9am-2pm
Venue: Convocation Arena, BUK New Campus

The Faculty of Allied health Sciences wishes to invite members 
of the University community to the Harmonized induction 

th thceremony of the 26  B. Physiotheraphy, 10  B. Medical 
Laboratory Science, B. Medical Radiography, B. Nursing 

rdScience and 3  Doctors of Optometry graduands.

This is to inform the general public that the sales of admission forms into the above mentioned school 
is in progress at the Bayero University Micro Finance Bank, New campus.

SALES OF ADMISSION FORMS INTO THE STAFF MODEL PRIMARY SCHOOL, B.U.K

Time: 10:00am.
Keynote Speakers:
1. Prof. Sadiq Isa Radda, BUK
2. Alh. Ibrahim Shazali, Zonal Director, EFCC Kano.
Target Audience:
1. All Principal Officers of the University 
2. All Members of UMC
3. All Heads of Academic Departments
4. Representatives of ASUU, SSANU, NAAT & NASU

The Vice Chancellor, Bayero University, Kano Prof. 
Sagir Adamu Abbas, FMAN, wishes to invite members 
to a One -Day Public Education and Stakeholders 
Sensitisation Workshop on: 
Theme: Strengthening Capacities for Anti-Corruption, 
Transparency and Accountability in the University 
System, scheduled to hold as follows:

th
Date: Tuesday, 27  August, 2024
Venue: Convocation Arena, New Campus, BUK

ANTI-CORRUPTION AND TRANSPARENCY UNIT (ACTU)


